
 

 

 DATE:    August 23, 2016 

  TO:       A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director  

   
  FROM:   Alessandra Delfico, PE CFM                 
 
  SUBJECT:  Rehabilitation of Sanitary Sewer Manholes contract with Intercounty, Inc. 
 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Bid E-31-16 was issued to establish an annual contract for rehabilitation of sanitary 
sewer manholes as needed throughout the City of Pompano Beach. Seven bids were 
received on May 16th, 2016. The lowest, responsive, responsible bidder was 
Intercounty, Inc 
 
At the July 12th, 2016 City Commission meeting the City Commission approved 
awarding the Rehabilitation of Sanitary Sewer Manholes contract to Intercounty, Inc.  
 
The attached contract is a multi-year contract allowing for two automatic renewals 
providing the contractor is performing to the satisfaction of the Utilities Department.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


